
We are trying to develop the use of our school grounds to 
promote outdoor learning at West Kilbride. We are looking 
for donations to top up our resources to use when we are 
learning outdoors. 

 

If you have any of the following resources at home that you 
would be willing to donate, please bring them to school by 
Friday 10th May.  

 Unwanted plastic farm/ woodland animals  

 Kitchen Items e.g. pots, baking trays, wooden 
spoons etc.  

 Unused decking boards  

 Old tyres 

 Plastic crates/ wooden pallets  

 Guttering  

 Loose parts e.g. shells, stones, corks, sticks 

 Fairy Garden items e.g. small garden gnomes/  

 decorations  

 Unwanted toy cars/ diggers  

 Waterproof material e.g. tarpaulin  

 Water Bowser  

We really appreciate your 
ongoing support,  

Mrs Langan  


